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This is not a gun issue this is a mental health issue. If the Oregon legislature cannot 

see that mental health is the growing issue in Oregon they should all resign 

immediately. Stop trying to restrict or remove our constitutional rights to bear arms. 

You continue to waste money fighting the constitution which will NEVER happen 

while continuing to raise taxes to fight this battle. You need to put your resources 

towards building the economy and helping the mentally ill rather then fighting a losing 

battle.  


